
  
February 25, 2025

  
David Blouir
Tarpon Cove Community Association Inc
1016 Collier Center Way Ste 102
Naples, FL 34110

Delivered via email

  
Subject: Tarpon Cove 

Notice of Inspection 
Environmental Resource Permit (ERP) No. 11-01457-P 
Collier County

  
Dear Mr. Blouir:

This letter is to provide notification that a site inspection conducted on February, 24, 2025, and a
concurrent review of our files indicate that the referenced project is currently in compliance with
the special conditions of the ERP.

The South Florida Water Management District (District) appreciates your continued efforts to
maintain your conservation easement in compliance with the ERP.

If you have any questions or require additional assistance, please contact Shyler Carlson
 at 239-338-2929 ext. 7788 or via email at scarlson@sfwmd.gov.
 
  
Sincerely,

Shyler Carlson
Environmental Analyst II
 
  
eEnclosures: Location Map (11-01457-P_LocationMap_20220204.PDF)
 
  

This document is filed in the RegPermitting system under Permit Number 11-01457-P via the
Application/Permit Section on the Search Records home page

 
 

https://api.sfwmd.gov/v1/service/cms/documents/0900eeea930c1aa0/content

